
 

 

 

 

Confirmation 

This is to confirm that 
 

Klöckner Pentaplast GmbH Montabaur 
 

Industriestraße 3-5 
56412 Heiligenroth 
Germany 

has been assessed according to SMETA-guideline version 5.0 conducted by DQS-UL 
CFS GmbH on January 20, 2015. 
 

 
The company fulfills the requirements of the SMETA-guideline, 4-Pillar audit 
 

The result was documented in a report, technically reviewed and approved by 
DQS-UL CFS GmbH. 
The report has been uploaded to the Sedex-database. 
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